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END OF TERM FINISHING TIMES 

School will finish for ALL PUPILS at 

1.50pm on Monday 28th and Tuesday 

29th June. 

On 30th June school will end at 12 

noon for ALL PUPILS with no school 

lunch available.   
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Parents are unable to attend school 

events this year but we wanted to give 

you the opportunity to speak to Miss 

Heggarty on Monday 28th June, in the 

playground, when you are collecting 

your children. 

PTA SPONSORED WALK WEEK 

Our sponsored walk week has arrived! 

Remember to get some last minute 

sponsorship from family and friends over 

the weekend.  

Classes will be clocking up their steps each 

day.  Children can come to school dressed 

in sports gear and trainers each day and 

should make sure they have a water bottle 

with them each day.   SPORTS WEEK (14TH – 18TH JUNE) 

We are looking forward to having our 

sports week.  Each class bubble will be 

taking part in a different race each 

day.   

We are sorry we can’t have parents 

and friends joining us but we do intend 

to post photographs and videos of our 

week on seesaw and the school 

website.   

We are very pleased that John Street 

Spar have provided us with a sports 

pack and refreshments for the 

children. 

  

END OF TERM DATES 

Although parents will be unable to attend 

any events in school we do want you to be 

aware of what is happening.  We will be 

sharing photographs with everyone. 

Mon 28th – Presentation to Miss Heggarty 

Tues 29th – Prize Day 

Wed 30th – P7 Leavers’ Assembly  

 

HOMEWORK 

For the next 2 weeks (beg 7th and 14th 

June) children will have one Literacy and 

one Numeracy Homework along with 

reading, spellings, tables.  P6 transfer 

pupils will continue to have AQE work.  

There will be no homework week beg 21st 

June, apart from for P6 transfer pupils.  

No children will have homework week beg 

28th June. 

 

PTA TUCK SHOP NEXT WEEK 

Remember there will be a tuck shop with 

lots of treats available for the children to 

buy each day next week.  We have a 

variety of crisps, sweets, chocolate bars 

available in each class bubble.  Items cost 

20p each.  Children can bring their money 

each day to buy from the shop. 

 


